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Feedback to OHA on Summer
Camp Guidelines

May 4, 2020

We received this draft document on Summer Camp Guidance for reopening a
few moments ago and wanted to share it with all of you as quickly as possible.

We recognize that safety is of the utmost importance to all. And, we know that
summer camps are important to children and parents -- as well as all of you.

PLEASE take a few moments to review the document and share any feedback
with the Oregon Health Authority, especially any innovative solutions, ideas, or
guidance on differences that you may see between being able to safely operate
an outdoor camp facility from an indoor childcare facility.

The document states that all feedback must be provided by noon today. They
have agreed to accept feedback through 5pm but, have encouraged
anyone with additional feedback to share it as soon as possible.

Feedback can be shared directly with Alyssa Chatterjee
at: Alyssa.M.Chatterjee@oregon.gov

Be well!
Nancy Bales, Executive Director
Nell Tessman, Program Officer
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The Gray Family Foundation is founded on the belief that fostering an understanding and appreciation of
our natural world is a crucial part of a child’s education. By supporting programs such as Outdoor School,
geography education and professional development for teachers, we seek to give Oregon students a
greater understanding of the world outside their classroom. Learn more at www.grayff.org
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